= MENU

Weight/Load Restrictions will be in effect on several Bruce
County Roads starting on Friday, February 17, 2023 at 6:00 PM

BRUGE

county

February 15, 2023

Effective Friday, February 17, 2023 at 6:00 PM, Bruce County Transportation & Environment Services Department will place
weight/load restrictions of 5 tonne per single axle on several County roads until further notice. Please refer to the

Weight/Load Restrictions Map to verify the impacted Bruce County roads.

With the warmer conditions in recent weeks, Bruce County staff have implemented road weight/load restrictions to protect the
integrity of our road infrastructure. During Spring thaw, roads are susceptible to damage and the reduction of axle-weights

helps preserve the life span of Bruce County roads.



For up-to-date Road Weight/Load Restriction information call 519-881-1291 or visit the County Website.

See the Map of Restricted Roads.

Discover more about Transportation & Environmental Services.

CONTACT US

Administration Centre

30 Park St., Walkerton, Ontario NoG 2Vo

Tel: 519-881-1291
Toll free: 1-800-265-3005
info@brucecounty.on.ca

Economic Development
f

Tourism

f v

Library

f v

Museum

f v

Talk to us

DEPARTMENTS

Office of the CAO
Corporate Services

Transportation and Environmental

Services

Human Resources
Library

Museum

Health Services

Planning & Development

Human Services

BRUCE & GREY

COMMUNITY INFORMATION

COUNTY WEBSITES

Business to Bruce
Explore the Bruce

Bruce County Public Library

Bruce County Museum & Cultural

Centre
Bruce Remembers

Museum Online Collections

COVID-19 Information
and Updates

USEFUL LINKS

Road and Bridge Construction and

Detours
Nuclear Innovation Institute

Bruce County Bids

Hazardous Waste Collection Schedule

Road Construction
EarlyON Child and Family Centres
Agendas and Minutes

Employment
Anaphylaxis (Nut Aware) Policy.

Application Links

File Transfer

Privacy Policy.

Public Washrooms Map




““PLANZBRUCE:..

Notice of Loss/Injury Claim

© 2022 The County of Bruce. All Rights Reserved.

Any documents found on this page are available in a variety of accessible formats or communication supports upon request. Due to
conditions beyond our control, there are some instances where we are unable to provide information in an accessible format (for
example, our mapping information). We will be monitoring these sections, and develop an accessible solution as technology
improves. If you use assistive technology and the format of any content on this web site interferes with your ability to access the
information, please contact the Clerk at 519-881-1291 or LWhite@brucecounty.on.ca



